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Docket No.: 50-508

MEMORANDUM FOR: D. G. Eisenhut, Director, Division of Licensing, NRR

FROM: R. L. Tedesco, Assistant. Director for Licensing, DL

SUBJECT: CASELOAD FORECAST PANEL REVIEW 0F WNP-3 CONSTRUCTION
PROGRESS

Washington Public Power Supply System (WPPSS) has notified Division of
Licensing by letter of accelerated OL application tendering and unit 3
fuel load dates. The new dates are nine months earlier than the previous
dates.

It is recomended that a Caseload Forecast Panel review of unit 3 and 3/5
comon facilities construction progress be scheduled for the first quarter
of 1982. Attached is a proposed letter to WPPSS to be forwarded if this
recomendation is favorably considered.

Original s!rned by
Rubart I. Tulosca

Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director
for Licensing

Division of Licensing

Attachment:
As stated

cc: W. Lovelace y
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SUBJECT: CASELOAD FORECAST PANEL REVIEW 0F WNP-3 CONSTRUCTION
PROGRESS

Washington Public Power Supply System (WPPSS) has notified Division of
Licensing by letter of accelerated OL application tendering and unit 3
fuel load dates. The new dates are nine months earlier than the previous
dates.

It is recomended that a Caseload Forecast Panel review of unit 3 and 3/5
comon facilities construction progress be scheduled for the first quarter
of 1982. Attached is a proposed letter to WPPSS to be forwarded if this
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Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director
for Licensing

Division of Licensing

Attachment:
As stated

cc: W. Lovelace
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Docket No.: 50-508

Mr. R. L. Ferguson
Managing Director
Washington Public Power Supply System

.P. O. Box 968
2000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

Subject: Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff Review of Unit 3 and 3/5
Common Facilities Construction Progress

Reference: Letter, Bouchey to E|senhut, Subject: Supply System Nuclear
Projects 3 and 5 Operating License Application, dated September
9, 1981

The referenced letter notifies.the Division of Licensing of revised dates
for tendering an OL application and loading fuel at Unit 3.

I

An NRC Caseload Forecast Panel review of unit 3 and 3/5 common facilities
construction progress has been scheduled for the first quarter of 1982.
You will be notified when the specific dates for the review have been deter-

! mined, and will be provided an agenda that outlines specific areas to be dis-
| cussed.

Sincerely,

|

|

Louis L. Wheeler, Project Manager
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

cc: -See next page.
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Mr. R. L. Ferguson
Managing Director
Washinoton Public Power Supply System
P. O. Box 968
3000 George Washington' Way
Richlano, Washington 99352

Nicholas S. Reynolds, Esq.
DeBevoise & Liberman

i 1200 Seventeenth St., N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036 -

Richard Q. Quigley, Esq.
Washington Public Power Supply System
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

' Nicholas D. Lewis, Chairman
Energy Facility Site Evaluation

Councii ,.
'

820 East Fifth Avenue
Olympia, Washington 98505

Mr. Kenneth W. Cook
| Washington Public Power Supply

System
P. O. Box 1223
Elma, Washington 98541

|
j Mr. William G. Albert
| U. S. NRC Senior Resicent inspector

P. O. Box 545
Elma, Washington 98541
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